MEMORANDUM State of Alaska

Department of Law

10: Scott C. Meriwether, AAC Coordinator DATE: April 20, 2018

Office of the Lieutenant Governor
FILE NO.:

TELEPHONE NO.: 465-3600

From: Steven C. Weaver >{C2’{\ suBJECT: Corrections to the Alaska

Sr. Assistant Attorney General and Administrative Code (AAC):
Assistant Regulations Attorney editor's notes following 18 AAC
Legislation/Regulations Section 75.065, 18 AAC 75.325;

18 AAC 75.340; 18 AAC
13.335; 18 AAC 75.365;
18 AAC 75.460, 18 AAC
75.840; 18 AAC 78.273

In accordance with the authority of the regulations attorney under AS 44.62.125(b),
please forward to the publisher the corrections to the Alaska Administrative Code (AAC)
described below. 1 have forwarded these corrections under a specific delegation dated
December 1, 2015 from the regulations attorney. These revisions update editor's notes.

1. For the editor's note that follows 18 AAC 75.065:

--Update and correct the two Internet addresses:

--Change "http://global.ihs. com/?RID=API1" to
"https://global.ihs.com/?RID=API1"

--Change "http://www.nace. org" to "https://www.nace.org"

2 In the first paragraph, last sentence, of the editor's note that follows 18 AAC
75.460:

--Change "mail address" to "mailing address"
3 For the editor's note that follows 18 AAC 75.840:

--Delete the Internet address, so that the sentence ends at "website."
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4. For the editor's notes that follow 18 AAC 75.325, 18 AAC 75.340, 18 AAC 75.355,
18 AAC 75.365, and 18 AAC 78.273:

--Change the Department of Environmental Conservation's (DEC) Internet
address to read, consistently, "http://dec.alaska.gov/spar/csp/guidance-forms"

Thank you for your assistance, and please contact me if you have additional questions.

SCW

cc: Gary Mendivil, Regulations Contact
Department of Environmental Conservation

Clare Pavia
Division of Spill Prevention and Response
Department of Environmental Conservation



